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Finalize and implement training materials for 102
mentors from different partners.

More information about the transnational
partnership meeting held in September 2022 in
Bulgaria.

Training of mentors and mentees on the project's
mentoring programmes.

Finally, a quick reminder about the upcoming
activities until the end of December 2022.
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In July, all partner organisations finalised the
translations for modules 0, 1, 2, 3 and 4 with slides for
mentor training. The final translation of I01 materials
was also completed.

The diary of planned 102 mentor training activities in
September was approved and updated by all partner
organisations.

Each project partner country was directed to contract

mentors for career mentoring of young marginalised
people.

The 101 Career Mentoring Guidelines have been
translated and are used by all partner
organisations. SA tests are conducted with all
mentors and trainers.

Training materials for mentor training on 102, the
component modules of 101, have now been
finalized and included in the mentor training
manual and e-mailed to all mentors.

During the month of September, each project
organization conducted a mentor training on the
101 and 102 training materials:

Bulgaria: 7 mentors - 14 mentees

Slovenia: 7 mentors - 14 mentees
Lithuania: 3 mentors - 6 mentees
Cyprus: 6 mentors - 12 mentees
Iceland: 10 mentors - 20 mentees
France: 3 mentors 6 mentees

UK: 6 mentors - 12 mentees

The Association "To Preserve Women" hosted the third transnational TPM3 meeting
in Varna, Bulgaria, where the project management was analyzed for the results of the
implementation so far. Discussions were held on "Self-awareness" with workshops on
target group profiles.



The overall aim of the third TPM meeting was for the partner organisations to discuss face-
to-face their progress in applying the 102 training materials and whether they were
experiencing difficulties in using them:

Each partner organisation shared their views from the developed
materials.

Divided into two groups for discussion and workshop the partners shared
information on the application of the project activity in their practice.

The discussion on "Self-Awareness" led by Jackie addressed attitudes
Mentors' attitudes about using the mentor training tools. The training evaluation
form was discussed for feedback from the results.

In the discussion led by Virginie, the mentor profiles and mentees in the different
partner organisations - a way of organizing the sessions, approaches in applying
the training tools.

On your Facebook page, Instagram, on your organization's website every
partner organization publishes an article about the TMP meeting in Bulgaria and
the mentoring ideas discussed.

All partner organisations will complete a sustainability questionnaire on
project.

Preparation of training reports for mentors and mentees in each project partner
country for the December collective report.

Holding online meetings on 22 November and 14 December 2022.




